
November 2, 1973 

Docket Nos. 50-305 

50-251 

William 0. Miller, Business Management Branch, OA 

OPERATING.LICENSE FEES 

About the end of November, it is expected that the Kewaunee 
Nuclear Power Plant will receive a full power operating 
license. There will be no restrictions on power level by 
the technical specifications or license condition. Please 
bill Wisconsin Public.Service Commission for 1650 megawatts 
thermal.  

We are also reviewing full power for Units 3 and 4 of 
Florida Power & Light Company's Turkey Point Plant, and expect to be able to.approve.this within the next-several 
weeks. This would be an increase of approximately 154 
megawatts thermal for Unit 4. It is my understanding the .license fee for Unit 3 is already paid.  

Margaret W. Service 
Licensing Assistant 
PWR Branch No. 2 
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